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COUNTPLUS COMPLETES STRATEGIC INVESTMENT IN 

O’BRIEN ACCOUNTANTS & ADVISORS GROUP 

 

On 16 November 2018, CountPlus Limited (ASX: CUP) announced that it had agreed terms 
to acquire a 40% interest in the O’Brien Accountants & Advisors Group (collectively O’Brien). 

Shareholders are advised that the conditions precedent for the O’Brien strategic investment 
are finalised, and the transaction is now completed.  

For further information please contact: 

Ray Kellerman         Matthew Rowe 
Chairman          Chief Executive Officer 
T 02 8488 4500        T 02 8488 4500 
E ray.kellerman@countplus.com.au   E matthew.rowe@countplus.com.au 
            www.countplus.com.au 
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